
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – December 30, 2017 
  

Ron Burson Retires from Fairfield Homes, Inc. 
 
Lancaster, OH – Fairfield Homes, Inc. and Gorsuch Construction congratulate Ron Burson on his retirement effective 
December 31, 2017.  He joined Fairfield Homes, Inc. in 1979 as treasurer. Burson most recently served as vice president 
of Fairfield Homes, Inc. and vice president of asset management for the firm’s property management division. He has 
been involved with the Low Income Housing Tax Credit program since its inception in 1986 as Gorsuch Companies has 
developed, constructed and currently manages approximately 60 low income housing tax credit properties.  

 
“Ron is a tremendous asset to our team and has seen the company through various 
stages of growth,” said Leonard Gorsuch, Chairman of the Board, Fairfield Homes, Inc. 
“He will be greatly missed. We’ve always appreciated his loyalty, industry expertise and 
commitment to our community.”  
 
Burson is a 1973 graduate of Bowling Green State University with a bachelor’s in business 
administration majoring in accounting.   
 
He is a past member of the Ohio Housing Finance Agency’s Compliance Advisory 
Committee. He was appointed by Governor Taft in 2006 to serve as a member of the Ohio 
Housing Trust Fund Advisory Committee. He holds a certified public accountant 
certification in the State of Ohio as well as a certified property manager certification from 
the Institute of Real Estate Management.  
 
Burson earned NAHMA’s National Affordable Housing Professional Executive designation 

in 1998. He was awarded the IREM Columbus Chapter’s “CPM of the Year” designation in 1995. In 2006, he was 
appointed to IREM’s National Federal Housing Advisory Board which meets with HUD, Rural Housing Services and the 
Treasury. He has earned the Housing Credit Certified Professional (HCCP) certification in 2003 which is awarded for 
educational achievement in the low income housing tax credit program. Burson has also earned the Specialist in Housing 
Credit Management (SHCM) Certification in 2005 awarded by NAHMA. He also received the Industry Stateman Award 
from the National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA) for his years of outstanding leadership and 
service.  
 
Thank you, Ron for your years of dedicated service to our company, community and the families we serve.  
 
To learn more about Fairfield Homes, please visit fairfieldhomesohio.com. 
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